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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to submit our comments. My concern about the planned range

construction (particularly the Turkey Tracks site) is that unstaffed, the ranges will be magnets for homelessness

and crime. Almost immediately, the need for staffing will become apparent, fees will have to be charged to

provide that staffing, and much of the shooting activity that currently takes place at these locations will be

diverted elsewhere in the Forest. In short, I think you'll spend a ton of money building these facilities, only to

transplant the enforcement problem you currently have to other, less optimal locations. I'd much rather see the

funds go to enforcement and maintenance directly.  Thank you for your consideration.


